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This March brings the beginnings of spring - pud-

dles for jumping, birds singing, and the return of 

our Designated Family               Caregivers as  

visitors.  We are so happy to see you here visiting 

your loved ones.  We are certain there has been 

many joyful reunions.   

 

With the reintroduction of DFC  Visitations, we 

would like to remind those family members on 

the DFC List of some safe  visiting principles.  

 Two Designated Family Caregivers - ONE at a 

time. 

 Complete COVID screening EACH day you visit; 

DO NOT come if you are feeling unwell. 

 Sign In/Out of Visitor Log for contact tracing 

purposes.  

 Wear a mask AND eye protection; both will be 

provided to you at screening. 

 Go DIRECTLY to your loved ones room; do not 

linger or visit with others and remain IN your 

loved ones during your visit. ALL common 

rooms are CLOSED. If you need assistance 

please pull the call bell. 

 Food / Beverages are allowed.  Before and af-

ter eating or drinking, perform hand hygiene 

and put masks back on. 

We thank you for your continuous support and 

understanding as we work together to protect 

everyone.  Enjoy your visits!  

Introducing the  VAULT 160 - our newest tool in infection               

control.  Donwood Screeners will be placing items Resi-

dents into the VAULT and using UV light  to “de-activate” an              

enormous list (including COVID) of germs.   Items that can 

go into the machine include food, drinks, personal items 

outside of chemicals and medications, flowers and clothing 

items. This is an additional step in the screening process; 

we ask for your patience when screening. 

Please following infection prevention 

measures when visiting your loved one. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General Visitors can book a visit in our Covid  

Visitation Room.  General Visitors are considered 

anyone outside of the Designated Family                

Caregiver.   

Virtual Visits  

 

 

 

 

 

Family and friends can book a virtual visit with 

their loved ones through our online booking   

system.  

To book click the link below to book either visit: 

https://donwoodmanor.org/residentfamily-

newsletters/ 

 

 

Residents were VERY excited 

to hear that the  doors of 

the Hair Salon were opening.   
 

Current salon hours are  Monday to Friday from 

9:00 am to 3:00 pm.  At this time Zena is only     

offering haircuts. 
 

At this time, the salon is open to PCH Residents. 

Appointments can be made at  

204-668-4410, ext 230 

Covid Visitation Room  

General Visitors  

March  Days 
March 1st - World Compliment Day                                                           

March 2nd - Old Stuff Day                                                                        

March 3rd - Learn What Your Name Means Day                            

March 5th - Egg Muffin Day                                                         

March 17th - St. Patrick's Day                                                                              

March 19th - Let’s Laugh Day                                                                                 

March 23rd - Puppy Day                                                                            

March 25th - Waffle Day                      

March 29th - Something on a Stick Day 

Music Therapy with  

1:1 virtual sessions with  

Kelly, Music Therapist 

Each session is 15 minutes with Residents singing along and 

soon to be shaking, drumming and tapping with the music. 

 


